



Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School Newsletter





Issue 40: 14th July 2019

'I can do all things through him who strengthens me.' Philippians 4:13

So much has happened in the last few days that it didn't seem right not to finish without a 'final, final, newsletter!

'Thank you' to Mrs Soper, Mrs Lindeyer and Mr Dunbar for helping Mr Hill spring clean the yurt. It looks amazing and is all ready inside for us to do lots of exciting learning in the autumn. Also a big 'thank you' to the incredible team of volunteers who came and helped on Saturday morning with the animal enclosures – you moved mountains! Over the summer this team looks after all our animals and without them we would not be able to care for them.

Finally, a big 'thank you' for the positive feedback we have received from parents regarding the end of year video reports and attainment and progress summaries. The staff love making them and we are sure you enjoyed watching them. If you have not yet already sent back the USB pens please can you do so in September. Have a wonderful summer. ©

We wish all our Year 6s a fond and emotional farewell. They set off to pastures new with memories in abundance. In the Leavers' Service they said a passionate good-bye. We will miss them and we hope that they will miss us. As Revd Cathy reminded them, 'Go boldly where no man has gone before!'

A special mention also goes to Maisie in Year 2. We like to celebrate the many and varied things children take part in outside school and Maisie has been organising and taking part in beach cleans on a regular basis. Well done Maisie – you are setting an excellent example.







Year 2 had a South African Day last Friday which involved singing, cooking, dancing and finding out what it would feel like to live in an African village similar to those which Mrs Hill had seen when she visited South Africa a few years ago. The children learnt so much during the day and had lots of fun - making memories in their last few days.